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13/10/2020  20:49:122020/4581/T OBJ S Jethwa Dear Planners, 

I write to you regarding the plans to fell trees in our garden at 106 Greencroft Gardens, which we understand 

is being suggested to avoid structural reinforcement to protect our neighbouring building from potential 

subsidence. 

Whilst the reasons are appreciated, residents from a number of flats at 106 Greencroft Gardens, have 

individually raised concerns regarding the negative impact on the landscape and our environment, should 

these trees be removed. Especially relating to T1 as this tree provides shading, privacy, an aesthetically 

pleasing outlook, and vibrancy through the seasons. This tree is a relatively small tree, that is at a distance 

from the property walls of 106 Greencroft Gardens.

We would like to ensure that our neighbours at 108 Greencroft gardens, whom we have a good relationship 

with, are protected from structural changes to their property (and subsequently ours, as we are attached to 

108), but also feel it vital to protect our landscape and the mature setting in which our property lies. 

We therefore welcome suggestions which involve, an alternative treatment or alternative option that would 

involve retaining T1. 

NB: Where any tree is removed, we feel it necessary to have a like for like variety of tree planted as a 

replacement. However, should a tree be removed, and replanted it does suggest that longer term solutions 

relating to strengthening the structure of both 108 and 106 should be considered to both protect the landscape 

and protect our structures in lieu of solutions which involve felling of trees, which eventually will impact the 

environment in which we live.
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